
 Monday, 30 May 2022 

KENYA Land of Mystery and Marvels 
Happy Memorial Day, All!!! 

 
I hope you’re all enjoying a 
very Happy Memorial Day!!! 
That’s why it is so difficult 
to tell you that we may 
have to postpone or cancel 
this trek… :>(  
 
I began working on this trek 
after receiving so very many 
emails practically begging 
me to do so!  Those emails 
came from folks who’d 
traveled with me before as 

well as those who’d 
heard about the last 
Trek to Kenya.  
Unfortunately, Covid 
has scared off too 
many of those original 
Trekkers!  To those of 
you who have been 
with me from the start, 
“Thank You” … now you 
need to let me know your choice.  Shall we postpone for a later date or 
cancel and work on a different trek for next year???  I would really 
appreciate a response … if we do postpone, let me know you’re suggested 
dates … realizing UTg will TRY to keep the same rate, BUT understand 
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right now, there are NO reservations available (within many of the 
properties we’d be visiting) for September, October, or November 2022 
so we may have to be in different properties than those shown. I hope 
those of you who are “on the fence” will reconsider and jump off to our 
side so this trek can go forward!!!  :>) 

Since my first visit in the 
‘90s, I’ve seen so many up-
grades to Kenya that I fear 
in the not too distant future, 
we may not see as many 
animals in the wild … we’ll 
have to visit zoos to see 
what’s left of them … and 
that is NOT the same as 
seeing them run free as they 
should. 
 

We have only a short while until UTg must release our space, so PLEASE 
let me know your decision is YES, you will join us.  To those of you whom 
have already done so, Thank you!   
 
Now let’s see a few more of the 
amazing animals we may see on 
this trek!   
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Remember, we’ll be up close and 
personal with these guys when we 
get to the Giraffe Centre.  You’ll be 
able to hand feed them and see how 
gentle they are.  :>) 
 
So far UTg has had people returning 
from Kenya with glowing reports of 
having the BEST vacation EVER!  No 
one has been ill and many are already 
rebooking for next year!  Kenya has 
the least cases of Covid ever and 
they continue to keep up all the 
safety measures!  

Keep in mind all the pluses of this 
trek … this is a vacation you’ll 
never quite experience again – 
unless you travel with us in the 
future, but then those 
experiences will be completely 
different!!! 

 
 

 
 
‘til next week, Kwa Heri!!! 
 

Jeanie Matthies-Kurzrok   info@RevengeTrek.com 


